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        Tel: 925-328-4650 
 
 

Product Obsolescence Notice 
 
Feb. 21, 2013 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Giga-tronics appreciates and values its business relationship with you and we 
look forward to your continued interest in our products and services.  
 
This letter is sent to advise you that Giga-tronics will discontinue manufacturing 
the “A” model USB Power Sensors, with model numbers GT-8551A, GT-8552A, 
GT-8553A, GT-8554A, GT-8555A and GT-8888A, effective immediately. This 
product line is being replaced with the new “B” model USB Power Sensors, with 
model numbers GT-8551B, GT-8552B, GT-8553B, GT-8554B and GT-8555B. 
Performance specifications remain the same, but the software has improved.  
“A” model USB Power Sensors will operate with the new “B” model software. 
The GT-8551B replaces both the GT-8551A and GT-8888A models. 
 
Giga-tronics strives to provide the highest levels of service and support to all our 
customers. Our intent is to provide service and support for the “A” model USB 
Power Sensors, including at our option, providing replacement hardware and/or 
software. 
 
Please note: 

• The new “B” model USB Power Sensor’s performance equals or exceeds 
the “A” model performance. 

• The “B” model power sensor software includes many new features and 
capabilities. More supportable, more robust, backward compatible. 

• Old “A” model hardware will work with the new “B” model software. 
 
To best serve you, all inquiries and requests should be directed through your 
normal sales channels and contacts. 
 
Sincerely, 
Leonard Dickstein 
Marketing Manager 
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